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Comments: This morning it was brought to my attention plans to cut down trees in North Georgia in a large area

in the mountains.  I find this very upsetting and discouraging that the forestry service would allow this to our most

beautiful resource.  As a resident of North Georgia, a trail runner, hiker and cyclist (and voter) I urge you to

reconsider these plans to destroy the mots beautiful areas of  our state.  Not only is it destruction of our scenery it

is destruction of the habitat for our wildlife that will now be displaced.  When you destroy that they have to move

somewhere else to live which then causes a burden on the wildlife in other areas. Please reconsider with the

correct values, not on making a buck, but saving our beautiful state. 


